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May 27, 1970

Mr. Harry W. Wright

Special Projects Team . i
Michigan Civil Rights Commaission :
6362 Gratiot Avenue

Detroit, Michigan 48207

Dear Mr. Wright:

President Jamrich has asked me to send you the following documentary
materials as contained in your request of May 15, 1970:

1) Faculty Senate resolution on the Women's Job Corps Program
2) Faculty Job Corps questionnaire written by

Professor Au-Yeung
3) Unpublished survey of department heads created by

Mrs. Trapp.

You indicated that you already had in your possession 1) Copies of HRC
writings, particularly minutes, reports, and memos; 2) Collation of
faculty survey made by the ad hoc committee for the investigation for
minority emphasis in School of Arts and Sciences; 3) Tapes of the
Bourland-Quinnell debate and the Wednesday (May 13, 1970) Academic
Senate meeting. With reference to the tapes of the Charles Griffis
hearings, these were made available to the Student-Faculty J udiciary for
the appeal. After the appeal, they were erased which is in keeping with
the established policy that tapes of closed hearings are made available
only for an appeal and for no other purpose. The tapes of the Student-
Faculty Judiciary hearing are available. That was an open hearing.

Regarding your request for a final report on the OEQ Women's Job Corps
program, no final report, as such, was ever prepared. The Public
Services Division made periodic progress reports but toward the termina-
tion of the program, staff time was devoted primarily to reassigning the
enrollees and finalizing financial and inventory reports. I am, however,
sending along a position statement on continuation of the Job Corps
program issued by President Jamrich.
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As to the proposed study by the Registrar relative to allegations by the
editor of the "Northern News'' that instructors gave black students
preferential treatment, this has not been done because the Registrar
says there appears to be no basis for the allegation.

If we can be of any further assistance in providing you materials, do
not hesitate to call on us.

Sincerely yours,

Jack R. Rombouts
Vice President for Administration

JRR:er
Enc.

CC: President John X. Jamrich
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